
Currently receives £3.16 
council tax support  

weekly

Thomas

Case scenario impact at 30%

Under new scheme would 
receive £0 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £19.41 
council tax support  

weekly

Billy

Under new scheme would 
receive £7.28 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Lone parent and has a 
13 year old child. He 
works 16 hours per 

week.
Income is £151.36 

earned income, £25.60 
Child Benefit, £88.52 

Working Tax Credit and 
£76.34 Child Tax Credit 
totalling £341.82 per 

week.
He lives in a band A 

property and his weekly 
Council Tax Liability is 

£24.26.
Non vulnerable and 

<£5 weekly 
entitlement

Single working age 

person with limited 

capacity to work.  

Income is £186.84 

Universal Credit, 

£184.30 Personal 

Independent Payments 

totalling £370.94 per 

week.

He lives in a band A 

property and his weekly 

Council Tax Liability is 

£24.26.

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Single working age 

person over 25 who is 

currently out of work.. 

Income is £90.50 

Jobseekers Allowance 

totalling £90.50 per 

week.

Lives in a band A 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £24.26. 

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Single working age 

person under 25 who is 

currently out of work.

Income is £71.70 

Jobseekers Allowance 

totalling £71.70 per 

week.

Lives in a band A 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £24.26. 

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Amber

Currently receives £19.41 
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £7.28 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Kitty

Currently receives £19.41 
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £7.28 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Usman and Fatima 

Currently receives £16.66 
council tax support  

weekly

Working age couple 

with earnings totalling 

£320.85 per week

They live in a band A 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £32.24.

Non vulnerable and 

<£5 weekly  

entitlement

Under new scheme would 
receive £0 Council Tax 

support  weekly



Currently receives £15.75 
council tax support  

weekly

Martina and 
Matthew

Case scenario impact at 30%

Under new scheme would 
receive £0 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £25.87 
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £9.70 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Martina works 23.5 

hours per week. They 

live with their adult 

daughter who is in 

receipt of Universal 

Credit

Their income is £212.37 

earnings totalling 

£212.37 per week

They live in a band A 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £32.24.

Non vulnerable and 
<£5 weekly 
entitlement

Devon is severely 

disabled. Tessa is  

Devon’s carer.

Income is Employment 

Support Allowance 

(£144.40), Personal 

Independence 

Payments (£285.65) 

and Carers Allowance 

(£81.90) totalling 

£522.95 per week.

They live in a band A 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £32.2

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Taylor is a lone parent 

and has a 14 year old 

child. They are 

currently not working.

Their income is £151.36 

earned income, £25.60 

Child Benefit, £88.52 

Working Tax Credit and 

£76.34 Child Tax Credit 

totalling £341.82 per 

week.

They live in a band D 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £34.69

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Maya is a lone parent 

and has a 3 year old 

child. She is currently 

working and claiming 

Universal Credit.

Her income is £35.40 

Earnings, £253.35 

Universal Credit and 

£25.60 Child Benefit 

totalling £314.35 per 

week.

She lives in a band A 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £24.26. 

Vulnerable lone parent 

with child under 5.

80% protection

Currently receives £29.11 
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £8.49 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £12.33 
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £12.33 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Razia

Currently receives £36.63 
Council tax support  

weekly

Razia is a pensioner. 

Her income is State 

Pension of £221.72, 

Personal Independence 

Payments of £108.55 

and an Occupational 

Pension of £47.68 

totalling £377.95

She lives in a band E 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £44.47.

Pensioner – No change

Under new scheme would 
receive £36.63 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Devon and Tessa Taylor Maya



Currently receives £3.16 
council tax support  

weekly

Case scenario impact at 40%

Under new scheme would 
receive £0 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £19.41 
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £9.71 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £19.41 
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £9.71 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £19.41 
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £9.71 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £16.66 
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £0 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Lone parent and has a 
13 year old child. He 
works 16 hours per 

week.
Income is £151.36 

earned income, £25.60 
Child Benefit, £88.52 

Working Tax Credit and 
£76.34 Child Tax Credit 
totalling £341.82 per 

week.
He lives in a band A 

property and his weekly 
Council Tax Liability is 

£24.26.
Non vulnerable and 

<£5 weekly 
entitlement

Single working age 

person with limited 

capacity to work.  

Income is £186.84 

Universal Credit, 

£184.30 Personal 

Independent Payments 

totalling £370.94 per 

week.

He lives in a band A 

property and his weekly 

Council Tax Liability is 

£24.26.

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Single working age 

person over 25 who is 

currently out of work.. 

Income is £90.50 

Jobseekers Allowance 

totalling £90.50 per 

week.

Lives in a band A 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £24.26. 

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Single working age 

person under 25 who is 

currently out of work.

Income is £71.70 

Jobseekers Allowance 

totalling £71.70 per 

week.

Lives in a band A 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £24.26. 

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Working age couple 

with earnings totalling 

£320.85 per week

They live in a band A 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £32.24.

Non vulnerable and 

<£5 weekly  

entitlement

Thomas Billy Amber Kitty Usman and Fatima 



Case scenario impact at 40%

Under new scheme would 
receive £0 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £12.93 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £11.32 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £12.33 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £36.63 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £15.75 
council tax support  

weekly

Martina and 
Matthew

Currently receives £25.87 
council tax support  

weekly

Currently receives £29.11 
council tax support  

weekly

Currently receives £12.33 
council tax support  

weekly

Razia

Currently receives £36.63 
Council tax support  

weekly

Devon and Tessa Taylor Maya

Martina works 23.5 

hours per week. They 

live with their adult 

daughter who is in 

receipt of Universal 

Credit

Their income is £212.37 

earnings totalling 

£212.37 per week

They live in a band A 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £32.24.

Non vulnerable and 
<£5 weekly 
entitlement

Devon is severely 

disabled. Tessa is  

Devon’s carer.

Income is Employment 

Support Allowance 

(£144.40), Personal 

Independence 

Payments (£285.65) 

and Carers Allowance 

(£81.90) totalling 

£522.95 per week.

They live in a band A 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £32.2

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Taylor is a lone parent 

and has a 14 year old 

child. They are 

currently not working.

Their income is £151.36 

earned income, £25.60 

Child Benefit, £88.52 

Working Tax Credit and 

£76.34 Child Tax Credit 

totalling £341.82 per 

week.

They live in a band D 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £34.69

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Maya is a lone parent 

and has a 3 year old 

child. She is currently 

working and claiming 

Universal Credit.

Her income is £35.40 

Earnings, £253.35 

Universal Credit and 

£25.60 Child Benefit 

totalling £314.35 per 

week.

She lives in a band A 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £24.26. 

Vulnerable lone parent 

with child under 5.

80% protection

Razia is a pensioner. 

Her income is State 

Pension of £221.72, 

Personal Independence 

Payments of £108.55 

and an Occupational 

Pension of £47.68 

totalling £377.95

She lives in a band E 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £44.47.

Pensioner – No change



Currently receives £3.16 
council tax support  

weekly

Case scenario impact at 50%

Under new scheme would 
receive £0 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £19.41
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £12.13 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £19.41
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £12.13 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £19.41
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £12.13 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £16.66 
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £6.96 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Lone parent and has a 
13 year old child. He 
works 16 hours per 

week.
Income is £151.36 

earned income, £25.60 
Child Benefit, £88.52 

Working Tax Credit and 
£76.34 Child Tax Credit 
totalling £341.82 per 

week.
He lives in a band A 

property and his weekly 
Council Tax Liability is 

£24.26.
Non vulnerable and 

<£5 weekly 
entitlement

Single working age 

person with limited 

capacity to work.  

Income is £186.84 

Universal Credit, 

£184.30 Personal 

Independent Payments 

totalling £370.94 per 

week.

He lives in a band A 

property and his weekly 

Council Tax Liability is 

£24.26.

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Single working age 

person over 25 who is 

currently out of work.. 

Income is £90.50 

Jobseekers Allowance 

totalling £90.50 per 

week.

Lives in a band A 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £24.26. 

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Single working age 

person under 25 who is 

currently out of work.

Income is £71.70 

Jobseekers Allowance 

totalling £71.70 per 

week.

Lives in a band A 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £24.26. 

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Working age couple 

with earnings totalling 

£320.85 per week

They live in a band A 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £32.24.

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly  

entitlement

Thomas Billy Amber Kitty Usman and Fatima 



Case scenario impact at 50%

Under new scheme would 
receive £6.05 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £16.17 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £14.15 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £12.33 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £36.63 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £15.75 
council tax support  

weekly

Martina and 
Matthew

Currently receives £25.87 
council tax support  

weekly

Currently receives £29.11 
council tax support  

weekly

Currently receives £12.33 
council tax support  

weekly

Razia

Currently receives £36.63 
Council tax support  

weekly

Devon and Tessa Taylor Maya

Martina works 23.5 

hours per week. They 

live with their adult 

daughter who is in 

receipt of Universal 

Credit

Their income is £212.37 

earnings totalling 

£212.37 per week

They live in a band A 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £32.24.

Non vulnerable and 
>£5 weekly 
entitlement

Devon is severely 

disabled. Tessa is  

Devon’s carer.

Income is Employment 

Support Allowance 

(£144.40), Personal 

Independence 

Payments (£285.65) 

and Carers Allowance 

(£81.90) totalling 

£522.95 per week.

They live in a band A 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £32.2

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Taylor is a lone parent 

and has a 14 year old 

child. They are 

currently not working.

Their income is £151.36 

earned income, £25.60 

Child Benefit, £88.52 

Working Tax Credit and 

£76.34 Child Tax Credit 

totalling £341.82 per 

week.

They live in a band D 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £34.69

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Maya is a lone parent 

and has a 3 year old 

child. She is currently 

working and claiming 

Universal Credit.

Her income is £35.40 

Earnings, £253.35 

Universal Credit and 

£25.60 Child Benefit 

totalling £314.35 per 

week.

She lives in a band A 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £24.26. 

Vulnerable lone parent 

with child under 5.

80% protection

Razia is a pensioner. 

Her income is State 

Pension of £221.72, 

Personal Independence 

Payments of £108.55 

and an Occupational 

Pension of £47.68 

totalling £377.95

She lives in a band E 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £44.47.

Pensioner – No change



Currently receives £3.16 
council tax support  

weekly

Case scenario impact at 60%

Under new scheme would 
receive £0 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £19.41
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £14.56 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £19.41
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £14.56 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £19.41
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £14.56 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £16.66 
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £10.19 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Lone parent and has a 
13 year old child. He 
works 16 hours per 

week.
Income is £151.36 

earned income, £25.60 
Child Benefit, £88.52 

Working Tax Credit and 
£76.34 Child Tax Credit 
totalling £341.82 per 

week.
He lives in a band A 

property and his weekly 
Council Tax Liability is 

£24.26.
Non vulnerable and 

<£5 weekly 
entitlement

Single working age 

person with limited 

capacity to work.  

Income is £186.84 

Universal Credit, 

£184.30 Personal 

Independent Payments 

totalling £370.94 per 

week.

He lives in a band A 

property and his weekly 

Council Tax Liability is 

£24.26.

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Single working age 

person over 25 who is 

currently out of work.. 

Income is £90.50 

Jobseekers Allowance 

totalling £90.50 per 

week.

Lives in a band A 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £24.26. 

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Single working age 

person under 25 who is 

currently out of work.

Income is £71.70 

Jobseekers Allowance 

totalling £71.70 per 

week.

Lives in a band A 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £24.26. 

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Working age couple 

with earnings totalling 

£320.85 per week

They live in a band A 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £32.24.

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly  

entitlement

Thomas Billy Amber Kitty Usman and Fatima 



Case scenario impact at 60%

Under new scheme would 
receive £9.28 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £19.40 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £16.98 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £12.33 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £36.63 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £15.75 
council tax support  

weekly

Martina and 
Matthew

Currently receives £25.87 
council tax support  

weekly

Currently receives £29.11 
council tax support  

weekly

Currently receives £12.33 
council tax support  

weekly

Razia

Currently receives £36.63 
Council tax support  

weekly

Devon and Tessa Taylor Maya

Martina works 23.5 

hours per week. They 

live with their adult 

daughter who is in 

receipt of Universal 

Credit

Their income is £212.37 

earnings totalling 

£212.37 per week

They live in a band A 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £32.24.

Non vulnerable and 
>£5 weekly 
entitlement

Devon is severely 

disabled. Tessa is  

Devon’s carer.

Income is Employment 

Support Allowance 

(£144.40), Personal 

Independence 

Payments (£285.65) 

and Carers Allowance 

(£81.90) totalling 

£522.95 per week.

They live in a band A 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £32.2

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Taylor is a lone parent 

and has a 14 year old 

child. They are 

currently not working.

Their income is £151.36 

earned income, £25.60 

Child Benefit, £88.52 

Working Tax Credit and 

£76.34 Child Tax Credit 

totalling £341.82 per 

week.

They live in a band D 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £34.69

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Maya is a lone parent 

and has a 3 year old 

child. She is currently 

working and claiming 

Universal Credit.

Her income is £35.40 

Earnings, £253.35 

Universal Credit and 

£25.60 Child Benefit 

totalling £314.35 per 

week.

She lives in a band A 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £24.26. 

Vulnerable lone parent 

with child under 5.

80% protection

Razia is a pensioner. 

Her income is State 

Pension of £221.72, 

Personal Independence 

Payments of £108.55 

and an Occupational 

Pension of £47.68 

totalling £377.95

She lives in a band E 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £44.47.

Pensioner – No change



Currently receives £3.16 
council tax support  

weekly

Case scenario impact at 70%

Under new scheme would 
receive £0 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £19.41
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £16.98 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £19.41
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £16.98 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £19.41
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £16.98 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £16.66 
council tax support  

weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £13.43 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Lone parent and has a 
13 year old child. He 
works 16 hours per 

week.
Income is £151.36 

earned income, £25.60 
Child Benefit, £88.52 

Working Tax Credit and 
£76.34 Child Tax Credit 
totalling £341.82 per 

week.
He lives in a band A 

property and his weekly 
Council Tax Liability is 

£24.26.
Non vulnerable and 

<£5 weekly 
entitlement

Single working age 

person with limited 

capacity to work.  

Income is £186.84 

Universal Credit, 

£184.30 Personal 

Independent Payments 

totalling £370.94 per 

week.

He lives in a band A 

property and his weekly 

Council Tax Liability is 

£24.26.

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Single working age 

person over 25 who is 

currently out of work.. 

Income is £90.50 

Jobseekers Allowance 

totalling £90.50 per 

week.

Lives in a band A 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £24.26. 

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Single working age 

person under 25 who is 

currently out of work.

Income is £71.70 

Jobseekers Allowance 

totalling £71.70 per 

week.

Lives in a band A 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £24.26. 

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Working age couple 

with earnings totalling 

£320.85 per week

They live in a band A 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £32.24.

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly  

entitlement

Thomas Billy Amber Kitty Usman and Fatima 



Case scenario impact at 70%

Under new scheme would 
receive £12.52 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £22.64 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £19.83 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £12.33 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Under new scheme would 
receive £36.63 Council Tax 

support  weekly

Currently receives £15.75 
council tax support  

weekly

Martina and 
Matthew

Currently receives £25.87 
council tax support  

weekly

Currently receives £29.11 
council tax support  

weekly

Currently receives £12.33 
council tax support  

weekly

Razia

Currently receives £36.63 
Council tax support  

weekly

Devon and Tessa Taylor Maya

Martina works 23.5 

hours per week. They 

live with their adult 

daughter who is in 

receipt of Universal 

Credit

Their income is £212.37 

earnings totalling 

£212.37 per week

They live in a band A 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £32.24.

Non vulnerable and 
>£5 weekly 
entitlement

Devon is severely 

disabled. Tessa is  

Devon’s carer.

Income is Employment 

Support Allowance 

(£144.40), Personal 

Independence 

Payments (£285.65) 

and Carers Allowance 

(£81.90) totalling 

£522.95 per week.

They live in a band A 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £32.2

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Taylor is a lone parent 

and has a 14 year old 

child. They are 

currently not working.

Their income is £151.36 

earned income, £25.60 

Child Benefit, £88.52 

Working Tax Credit and 

£76.34 Child Tax Credit 

totalling £341.82 per 

week.

They live in a band D 

property and their 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £34.69

Non vulnerable and 

>£5 weekly 

entitlement

Maya is a lone parent 

and has a 3 year old 

child. She is currently 

working and claiming 

Universal Credit.

Her income is £35.40 

Earnings, £253.35 

Universal Credit and 

£25.60 Child Benefit 

totalling £314.35 per 

week.

She lives in a band A 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

Liability is £24.26. 

Vulnerable lone parent 

with child under 5.

80% protection

Razia is a pensioner. 

Her income is State 

Pension of £221.72, 

Personal Independence 

Payments of £108.55 

and an Occupational 

Pension of £47.68 

totalling £377.95

She lives in a band E 

property and her 

weekly Council Tax 

liability is £44.47.

Pensioner – No change


